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The Draft Agreement 150 of 2018, "by means of which the disposal 

of shareholdings is authorized", was approved unanimously, with 

seven positive votes, at the end of the debate that took place today, 

Saturday, in session of the First Committee of the Council of 

Medellín, integrated by seven councilmen.  

In this way, the Draft Agreement 150 passes to second debate in 

plenary session of the Council of Medellin.  

This Draft Agreement seeks to authorize EPM to sell some of its 

minority and non-strategic interests in Colombia, such as ISA, in 

which EPM has 10.17%.  
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